
From: Marisa Novara <Marisa.Novara@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 9:12 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Samantha Hill <Samantha.Hill@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: DC panel 
 
Hi Steve, last week I was in DC to speak at a panel for the national conference of the American Real 
Estate and Urban Economics Association. I spoke on the keynote panel on evictions and eviction 
prevention policy. I arrived June 1 and left June 2. The Association covered the cost of my travel. 
 
Marisa Novara 
Commissioner 
Department of Housing, City of Chicago 
121 N. LaSalle, room 1000  
Chicago IL 60602 
312.744.0771 
marisa.novara@cityofchicago.org 
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